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PA FBLA--Bruce Boncal

From: adviserlist-bounces@mailman.intradatechnologies.com on behalf of PA FBLA--Bruce 
Boncal <bboncal@pafbla.us>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 8:12 PM
To: adviserlist@mailman.intradatechnologies.com
Subject: [Adviserlist] SLC Alert #03 -- 50% Refund Deadline Extended to Friday evening, 11:59 

pm, for All Chapters
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

Importance: High

Dear FBLA Advisers 
 
As you may or may not know, the Blizzard of 2017 in Eastern and Central Pennsylvania left some school systems under 2 
feet or more or snow/snow drifts and caused many districts to be closed as many as 4 days this past week and start this 
week on delays. 
Only now are some schools getting back into routines; many activities are being rescheduled; and many conflicts have 
developed. 
 
In order to be fair to those schools who were closed for an extended period of time and to treat all schools across the 
state equally, I am extending the 50% registration/lodging refund deadline for all PA FBLA schools until this Friday, 
March 24, no later than 11:59 pm. 
If you know of students who cannot attend or need to change their status from lodging to commuter status, please 
complete the refund form found below: 
 
https://pafbla.wufoo.com/forms/x1ez3taw1yx0s71/ 
 
If you still have extraordinary circumstances that I can help resolve, please contact me personally at 570.279.6998 or 
email me at bboncal@pafbla.us. 
 
If you need to change a student’s status to commuter, fill out the form at this link and email it back to me: 
http://www.pafbla.org/downloads/16-17_Web_Files/16-17_SLC_Files/17_SLC_Commuter_Form_Template.xls 
 
 
Bruce 
 
 

 
 


